
                                                               PILLATON PARISH COUNCIL   
                        Minutes of the Annual Parish Council Meeting 8/6/2021 

ATTENDANCE Cllrs. Dolley, Warne, Floyd, Bunkum, Moore, Ley and Johnson.  
APOLOGIES. none  
ELECTION OF CHAIR AND VICE CHAIR 
Cllr Dolley was unanimously elected as Chair and Cllr Warne as vice chair. 
DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST   
Cllr Moore declared an interest in payments. 
PUBLIC FORUM 
There were six members of the public present. 
MINUTES  
The Minutes of 4th May 2021 Council meeting were accepted unanimously. 
MATTERS ARISING 
none.  
PLANNING PERMISSION  
PA21/04531.The Council approved (with one objection) the application for the 
conversion of outbuildings into 2 holiday units including replacement of timber 
frame, new roof and first floor at the Weary Friar for Mr and Mrs West.  
FLOODING 
The Council approved the plan by Cornwall Highways to reduce field runoff water 
flooding the properties at the top of the Village subject to including the Archer’s 
residence in the scheme, 
The Chair pointed out that it was helpful if all residents could report blocked drains 
to Cornwall Highways. 
CARADON CNA 
Cllr Warne volunteered to represent Pillaton Council on the Caradon CNA group. 
PLAY PARK INSPECTIONS 
Cllr Dolley volunteered to continue the inspections of the play park equipment. 
BIN ROTA 
The Council agreed to join in a rota for emptying the bin at the playing field. 
DEFIBRILLATOR 
Cllrs Warne and Bunkum agreed to continue as monitors of the defibrillator. 
FACE BOOK  
Cllr Ley volunteered to post any notices authorised by the Council on Facebook 
under the heading of the Council. 
FINANCE 
The meeting studied the cash forecast for the year noting that the reserve had 
reduced because of the unexpected costs associated with the zip wire installation. 
The Council approved the following payments; C. Billing earth supply £420, 
G. Moore turf supply £350, Duchy Defibrillators £72, Cormac Ltd new salt bin 
£215.88 and Wicksteed Ltd £ 5,002.79 for play park equipment. 
ANY OTHER BUSINESS 
The Chairman thanked Ruth Woodley for organising and funding his 80th birthday 
refreshments at the end of the meeting. 

Chairman Mr. Dolley................................................... 

  


